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ADDRESS
7 June 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Hinkley Point C (Nuclear Generating Station) Order 2013, made 18 March 2013

Consultation on an Amendment to the Non-Material Change application in relation to the
Hinkley Point C Permanent Development Site

This letter is to inform you that EDF is consulting you on a proposed amendment to the current
DCO Non-Material Change application, submitted on 28 July 2020.

The Non-Material Change application proposes a number of changes to the approved plans for the
purposes of changing the siting, layout and design of the buildings and structures within the Site.
The application is currently with the Department for Business Energy and Industrial Strategy, who
have paused their determination in order to take into account the proposed amendment set out
below and any consultation responses received.

EDF now propose a minor amendment to the Parameter Plan submitted with the current Non-
Material Change application, to allow for additional flexibility in the limit of deviation to locate the
Back-up Emergency Equipment Store up to 15m to the south rather than the currently permitted
5m south.

The need to amend the location of the Back-up Emergency Equipment Store has arisen from the
need to retain one of the temporary construction site offices further into the construction period
and beyond the point at which the Back-up Emergency Equipment Store needs to be constructed,
the additional flexibility means that the Back-up Emergency Equipment Store can be built alongside
the temporary construction site office. Further details are provided within the attached Covering
Letter.

Because you were consulted on the Non-Material Change application and submitted a response,
we are now consulting you on this further amendment. Please note that comments should be
limited to any potential impacts arising from the amendment only, this is not a further consultation
on the wider application.

With this consultation letter we have included copies of:

e Our Covering Letter which sets out the nature of the proposed amendment in greater
detail and assessment of its likely effects
e Arevised Parameter Plan
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Responses should where possible be provided by email: HPCNuclear@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
by a deadline of 6 July 2021. As aresult of ongoing Government guidance relating to the
coronavirus (COVID-19) emergency, the Planning Inspectorate based at Temple Quay House is
unable to receive postal submissions in a reliable way. Postal submissions made to National
Infrastructure Planning, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN will
therefore be subject to delay and it cannot be guaranteed that they will be received in time to be
considered.

Should you require further explanation of any items raised in the submission, please do not hesitate
to contact me using my email address: Andrew.Goodchild@nnb-edfenergy.com

Yours sincerely

Andrew Goodchild
Planning Manager HPC

edfenergy.com
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